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Current and Potential Cumulative Projects in the Vicinity of the Dibble Creek Workaround 
 
 
Current Projects 

 
Future Projects 

One project was identified within 2 miles of the 
planned Dibble Creek Workaround site: a 
planned Pacific Fiber Link/Worldwide Fiber 
ILA site, located approximately 1 mile west of 
the planned workaround site on Baker Road 
on a 1.46 acre site within parcel no. 24-030-
06.  Pacific/Worldwide’s use permit application 
was filed in early May 1999 and will go before 
the planning commission in August.   
 

City of Red Bluff:  Lynn Oakley of the City Building 
Department Office (530) 527-2605 
 
No approved projects are within 2 miles of the 
workaround site.  The only pending projects within 2 
miles of the Dibble Creek Workaround are two planned 
residences located within the Highland Bluff Subdivision, 
approximately 0.25 miles southwest of the workaround 
site, near the intersection of Highland Bluff Drive and 
Rolling Hills Terrace.  According to Ms. Oakley, the 
developer for these two lots may have lost interest in the 
development, as he has taken no action on the pending 
building permit applications for several months. 

Agency Contact: Tehama County: Bob Halpin, Tehama County Planning Department, (530) 527-2200. 
 
 

 


